
LOCATION:  26 Katherine Drive, Hallowell, ME 04347    MAIL:  18 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333-0018                    

PHONE:  (207) 287-3831 (VOICE)                                  TTY users call Maine Relay 711   FAX: (207) 287-1039 

 

   STATE OF MAINE  
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

 

       
    Philip L. Bartlett II                      Amy Dumeny 
              CHAIR                ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR 
 

     Patrick J. Scully 
  Carolyn C. Gilbert 
      COMMISSIONERS                                                                                     

      

   

 

CASD MEMO 2024-06 
 
 
To:  All Maine Public Utilities 

From:  Derek D. Davidson, Director    
            Consumer Assistance and Safety Division (CASD) 
  
Date:  June 17, 2024 
 
Re:  State Office Closure, June 19, 2024 
 
*********************************************************************************************************** 

 
Like other State of Maine offices, the Maine Public Utilities Commission will be closed on 
Wednesday, June 19, 2024, in observance of the Juneteenth holiday. 

 
Public utilities are reminded that Commission rules prohibit the disconnection of customers on 
a legal holiday, the day before a legal holiday, or a day when the utility's office is not open for 

public business.  “Legal holidays” are defined in 4 M.R.S., §1051.  In light of this, customers 
should not be disconnected on June 18 or June 19, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your attention to the above and may you have a safe and happy holiday! 
 
 
DD/kp 
 


